
 

 

                  

 

Visit SJB website/Advancement Page & click 

the Salute to Service link to purchase your 

American Flag and a Yellow Tribute Ribbon.  

Limited time only 

Join us on Thursday, November 10th at 10 am  for 

our “Salute to Service” Ceremony with members 

of the American Legion West Islip Post 1738 

 

SJB Alumni & Development News 
 November 2022 

Alumni  Calendar 
 

REUNIONS 

Class of 1977 

Friday, November 4th 

7 – 11 pm 

The Hibernian Club 

East Islip 

 

 

Class of 1992 

Saturday, November 5th 

7 – 11 pm 

SJB DHS  

South Campus Lobby 

https://stjohnthebaptistd

hs.net/92reunion 

 

 

Alumni       

Memorial Mass 
Saturday, November 5th 

4:00 pm 

SJB’s Chapel 

 

Class of ‘83 

40th Reunion  

Coming in 2023 

 

Class of 73 

50th Reunion 

August 25th & 26th 

(2023) 
Contact for further 

information 

dpcolgan55@gmail.com. 

 

St. John the Baptist Diocesan High School    

 

Development Calendar 

“Salute to Service” 

 

Pack Out            

for  the Troops 

 

Kick-Off January 26th 
Visit our website for 

additional information 

 

Men of Vision 

Gentlemen’s Dinner 
Thursday, June 8, 2023    

View Restaurant 

Honorees 

Dr. John Vullo 
Jack Lessing Meritorious      

Award Honoree 

Edward Hickey ‘82 
Man of Vision Honoree 

Jim Doran ‘09 
Visionary Award Honoree 
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REUNIONS, REUNIONS, REUNIONS 
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

CONTACTS 

Joanne Jones    Jessica Vespa 
Director of Advancement Coordinator Public Relations & Alumni  
jones@sjbdhs.org  Ext. 176 Communications@sjbdhs.org  Ext. 162 

 

 

GO GREEN 
In order to share the latest news from SJB, we need current 

contact information.  Use this link to update your  

information. 

https://stjohnthebaptistdhs.net/ update-your-alumni-info 

 

 

   

CLASS OF 1971 – 50 YEAR REUNION 

Recently, the Class of 1971 held their 50th Reunion with a two day celebration; Friday night’s event was held at 

The Harp & Hound while Saturday the festivities were held at The Irish Coffee Pub.  Over 100 members of SJB’s 

2nd Graduating Class travelled near and far to join their classmates here on Long Island.  It was a wonderful 

weekend of reconnecting, reminiscing and remembering all the wonderful times they spent at St. John’s.  

Special thanks to the Reunion Committee for their hard work in making the Reunion a great success.   

ALUMNI 

SPOTLIGHT 

Have you done some amazing things since leaving the halls of 

SJB?  We want to hear all about them and feature you in our 

Alumni Spotlight.  Send your highlights (with photos if possible) to 

Alumni@sjbdhs.org.  Watch for your Spotlight in future 

newsletters. 

 

What Inspires you at St. John’s? 

Our sacred mission impels us to inspire the young adults 

whom we serve to continue to make a difference in the world.  

Our students remain co-creators in contributing to a bright 

present and future.  Mindful of this sacred responsibility, we 

invite you, once again, to partner with us as we embrace the 

many challenges in our midst. 

Requests for financial support increase each year.  In order to 

assist those in need, the Inspire Scholarship Campaign was 

developed.  It is our hope that we can ensure that every 

student who enrolls at St. John’s will conclude this journey on 

Graduation Day. 

Watch your mailbox for details regarding the 
Inspire Scholarship Campaign coming soon! 

St. John the Baptist DHS 

1170 Montauk Highway 

West Islip, NY 11795 

631-587-8000 
 

Special Thanks to our 

Committee, Sponsors, & Golfers for    
making the 2022 Golf Classic a success.  
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